
 
 

 
Curriculum News 

Children’s News 

A huge thank you to our families who came to see our chil-

dren’s end of unit celebrations. Willow hosted their own art 

gallery and showcased some wonderful landscapes. Oak class 

shared their knowledge of the world to explain some tricky 

concepts and apply their knowledge to a chosen place. It was 

lovely for the children to present to you all.  

Spooktacularly Spooky Forest School 

In place of a Halloween party we have decid-

ed to host a spectacularly spooky forest 

school on Thursday 3rd November. 

We are asking all children to come in fancy 

dress and we will enjoy some festive activi-

ties in the woods.  

It really will be spooktacular! 

 

 

 

Although we are asking the children to be dressed up please be aware 

that many costumes are very flammable and are usual Forest Rules of no 

dangling items, hair tied up etc still apply. If we deem the costume to be a 

danger it will be removed at Fire Circle.  

Our Special Visitor  

This week we welcomed the Mayor of West Lancashire to visit 

our forest school. She enjoyed hot chocolate at the fire as well 

as a performance from both willow class and oak. She was 

very impressed! 

 



 

 

Pinfold News 
  October 2022 

Winter is on its way! The night’s are drawing in and the 

temperature is beginning to drop, that can only mean one 

thing Christmas isn’t too far away. We’ve already began 

to think about some of the ways we will be celebrating 

the festive season. But for now we’d like to congratulate 

all the children for a wonderful first half term. They have 

all settled so well and worked so hard, and as a staff we 

are very proud of them all. We are wishing you all a very 

restful and safe half-term and look forward to welcoming 

you back on Monday 31st October, ready for Autumn 

Term 2.  

Calendar for Autumn Term 2 2022: 

 3/11/22: Spooktacular themed Forest School 

 10/11/22 Whole-School Trip to Liverpool 

 14/12/22: Christmas performance 

 14/12/22: Christmas Craft Fayre 

 15/12/22: 10am Singing at big Tesco, Southport 

 16/12/22: School closes for Christmas-3.25pm 

 4/1/2023: Children return to school  

PTA Needs you! 

We are hoping to begin to host a selection of events for our families but 

we really need help and support. Please if you can offer any time (it 

doesn’t need to be a regular commitment) then please contact Mrs Zaim 

via the school office or on the playground before or after school. We 

would love to establish a PTA and work together to create some won-

derful events and raise additional funds for the school. 

  


